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Rebecca K. Miller

From: Macfarlane, Sylvia <Macfarl@WAPA.GOV> on behalf of DSW-PowerMarketing 

<DSWPWRMRK@WAPA.GOV>

Sent: Wednesday, January 23, 2013 2:23 PM

To: DSW-PowerMarketing

Subject: BCP Post2017 Posting Notice

Dear Western Customers and Interested Parties, 
 
Thank you for your continued interest and participation in Western's Boulder Canyon Project Post2017 marketing 
efforts.  On October 30, 2012, Western published a Federal Register Notice (FRN) containing proposed marketing 
criteria.  This FRN initiated a public comment period on the proposals that extended through January 11, 2013.  Public 
information forums were held in November and public comment forums in December.   
 
This email serves as notice that all comments received on the proposed marketing criteria, public comment forum 
transcripts, and associated sign-in sheets are posted to Western's Post2017 website 
at:   http://www.wapa.gov/dsw/pwrmkt/BCP_Remarketing/PublicForums.htm 
 
After careful review and consideration of all comments received, Western will publish a subsequent FRN announcing its 
final power marketing criteria and making a call for applications.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact Mr. Mike Simonton, Public Utilities Specialist, at 602-605-2675 or by e-mail at 
Simonton@wapa.gov. 
 
Best Regards, 
 
Debby Emler 
DSW Power Marketing Manager 
602-605-2555 


